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NATIONAL GRID PARTNERS WITH THE CITY 

TO DONATE A DAY OF TREE MAINTENANCE IN WATERWORKS PARK 
 

The City of Watertown is pleased to announce that National Grid’s local 
Distribution Forestry team is partnering with the City once again to celebrate Arbor 
Day 2025 through their 6th Annual “Arbor Day of Service.” National Grid will be 
donating a full day of tree maintenance in Waterworks Park, located along the 
Black River on Huntington Street. 
 

Tree pruning will be conducted by National Grid’s contracted forestry crews.  
Crews will be focusing on the removal of potentially hazardous branches and limbs 
from some of the park’s older trees growing along paved walking paths and other 
high use areas within the park.  
 

Waterworks Park users should plan for temporary closures of paved walking 
paths within the park beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, April 23, 2025. 
Alternative walking routes will be necessary.  
 

For further information or questions, please contact the City’s Planning 
Department at (315) 785-7741.  
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